
Town of Pine Plains Town Board Workshop Meeting 

March 14, 2022  

 

The Town of Pine Plains Town Board convened for workshop meeting to discuss the Solar Law 

Proposal at the Town Hall on the above date at 7 pm. Supervisor Walsh, Councilman Ambrose, 

Councilman Bartles, Councilwoman Jones, and Councilman Zick were present. Also, present 

Building Inspector/ Zoning Enforcement Officer Drew Weaver, Planning Board Chairman 

Michael Stabile, Zoning Review Committee Chair Scott Chase, also Richard Brenner, Rory 

Chase and planners Frank Fish, and Taylor Young from BFJ Planning present via Zoom.  

Before discussions were had about the Solar Law, Councilwoman Jones wanted to talk about 

“Do It Yourself box air filters” for the Town Hall.  

Supervisor Walsh introduced BFJ Planners to explain the changes made to the current solar law. 

Frank Fish and Taylor Young went through each Tier 1-3 and explained the red line changes. 

(On file). Discussions between the Board and guests on the changes. Planner Frank Fish will 

have a second draft ready in 2 weeks for the April Town Board meeting and will discuss more 

then. 

Jones motioned to adjourn, second by Councilman Ambrose. 5-0 Passed. 
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